
ACME TAPE SAVER PROGRAM TERMINATING APRIL 30, 2010 

Saint James has been advised by Acme they are terminating their Tape 

Saver Program as of April 30, 2010. Please submit any receipts you 

might have by April 20, 2010 so we can make one final submission to 

Acme to receive any money we are due. 

If you should have any questions please contact Tina Catapano (732) 

671-2448. 

Thank you for your continued su.pport. 



